
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Many thanks to everyone in our lovely 

community who came along to support our 

Sports Day and the Primary 7 show. The 

ability, attitude and determination of our 

pupils always makes me incredibly proud. 

 

Summer Fayre 

Preparations are underway for this year’s Summer 

Fayre.  We are still looking for volunteers to help 

with stalls, the set up and the clear up.  If you are 

able to help please email the school Office FAO 

Summer Fayre helpers 
 

15th June  Summer Fayre 11.00am – 2.00pm 

 

Bump Up 
 

Pupils will ‘bump up’ on Wednesday morning between 9.30am and 

11.00am.  They will have an opportunity to meet their teacher and 

Primary 2 pupils will play in the P3–7 playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing and Classes for next year 
 

Primary 1B  Nicola Bingham 

Primary 1S  Charlene Sewell 

Primary 2R  Hannah Robb 

Primary 2W  Louise Wilson 

Primary 3C  Lindsay Connell 

Primary 3B  Sarah Black 

Primary 4/3K Maureen Khan 

Primary 4R  Suzanne Reynolds 

Primary 4M  Bill McRae 

Primary 5T  Frances Taylor 

Primary 5W  Jennifer Webster 

Primary 6C  Emma Caufield 

Primary 6W  Allan Ward 

Primary 7D  Caryn Davidson 

Primary 7G  Amy Gibson   

Primary 7M   Lynn McMillan 

 

Laura Boyd will be acting Depute Headteacher until Natalie Spence 

returns from her maternity leave in September and Charlene 

Sewell will be Acting Principal Teacher. 



Relocation of Extended Learning Facility to Heathfield 

Primary 

The work has started in the ‘Diamonds Den’ where the classroom 

is being re-decorated and a sensory area, quiet room and changing 

facilities are being created. 
 

There will be 4 classes of pupils joining us in August.  Each class 

has between 6 – 10 pupils.  Pupils have been visiting the school over 

the past few weeks and I am proud at the lovely welcome our pupils 

have provided. 

 

School Uniform 

We are always proud to see how smart our pupils look in their 

school uniform.  Please remember there should be no football 

colours, strips for PE, lunch bags or any school equipment. 
 

Children should not wear jewellery to school and earrings should 

be studs only.  Pupils should not have false nails or nail varnish. 

 

Discos 

Primary 1 and 2 discos are in the afternoon.  Primary 1 pupils may 

wish to wear their disco clothes all day and Primary 2 pupils can 

wear sports clothes in the morning and bring a change for the 

afternoon. 

5.00pm – 6.15pm  Primary 3 – 5 

6.30pm – 7.45pm  Primary 6 and 7 
 

Discos rely on Parent helpers so please let us know if you can help 

out on the night.  Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle. 

 

We have had another exciting and productive year this year and it 

is only possible because of the hard work from the staff team and 

the never-ending support provided by our families and local 

community.   

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

Gaenor Hardy 

Headteacher 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

June 

12th   Whole School Bump Up 

13th   EYC Sports Day 

13th   School Discos 

15th   Parent Council Summer Fayre 11am – 2pm 

27th   Primary 7 Leavers Service 

28th   Last day of term – school closes at 1pm 

 

August 

16th and 19th  Inservice Days 

20th    Pupils start back 9am 

22nd    ELF pupils first day 

28th    2.15pm Sharing the Learning 


